
Room # 3 

December 2021 
Ms. Nikki and Ms. Jazzy 

Hello Families! 

I hope that  you’ve all had a wonderful Thanksgiving  holiday and have 
gotten to enjoy some time with family.  We have had an exciting month here in 
room 3 learning all about dinosaurs, nocturnal animals, the holiday of 
Thanksgiving, and even getting to learn some about Native American culture.  
We focused on the letters  Hh, Ii, and Jj and the kids have been doing amazing 
at remembering letter sounds and shapes.   

For the month of December we will be focusing on the holidays during 
as well as the season of Winter and the changes that come with it.  The month 
will be full of crafts and books to help them learn about all the changes that 
happen at the start of winter and to learn about traditions surrounding 
Christmas and New Year’s.  

For updates on your child’s daily life at school please check the tadpoles 
app where Ms. Jazzy and I will be posting about the daily activities in our room. 
It’s only getting colder outside so please make sure your child has a warm coat 
and hat to make sure they stay warm while we are outside.  Please remember 
that this classroom is egg free. If you have any questions or concerns or things 
you would like included in lessons please reach out to me through my email 
nikkala@montessoriacademyidaho.com. 

We will be having winter camp for the  weeks of Christmas and New 
Year’s with the 22nd through the 24th off of school as well as the 31st.   

 Warm regards, 

Ms. Nikki 

   

  

Important Dates for your Calendars: 

12/20-12/21— Winter camp 

12/22-12/24— No School Winter break  

12/27-12/30— Winter camp 

12/31— No school New Year’s Eve  

 


